
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE:  March 12, 2021 

TO:  Transit & Rail Advisory Committee 

FROM:  Kay Kelly, Chief, Office of Innovative Mobility 

 Mike Timlin, Interim Director 

RE: Bustang Micro-Transit Plan Workshop 

 

 

Purpose 
The purpose of this memo is to present the Transportation Commission with the proposed Bustang I-70 Mountain 
Corridor Micro-Transit Plan.  

 

Action  
We seek your input at the Commission Workshop in March, and will request approval to implement the plan at the 
April 2021 Commission meeting. The White Paper describing the I-70 Mountain Corridor Micro-transit Plan is attached 
at the end of this memo. 
 

Background 

The Bustang Interregional Express Bus Service went into operation in July 2015. The Bustang West Line’s primary purpose in 
2015 was to provide residents along the I-70 Mountain corridor safe, economic, and reliable alternative transportation. If 
adopted, the Bustang Micro-Transit Plan begins the process of attacking and mitigating both traffic on the I-70 Mountain 
Corridor and Green House Gas emissions.  
 
Details  
The attached I-70 Mountain Corridor Micro-Transit White Paper discusses the plan in detail. 
 
Next Steps 

 Request Approval at April Transportation Commission. 

 

Attachment 

Mountain Corridor Shuttle White Paper 

2829 W. Howard Pl. 4th Floor 

Denver, CO  80204 

 


